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Prof. Yasushi Miyazaki
Department of Hematology
Atomic Bomb Disease Institute
Nagasaki University

Dear Prof. Yasushi Miyazaki

Subject: Acknowledgement letter for supporting pilot project to promote Voluntary Non-
remunerated Blood Donation (VNREBED) inCambodia.

With reference to the above subject, the Ministry of Health of the Kingdom of Cambodia
presents its compliments and wishes to convey its appreciation to you for your active
assistance in supporting the pilot project to promote WYNRBD in Cambodia. By sharing the
experiences and lessons learned in Japan through Nagasaki University, you have enabled us
to organize a successful blood donation campaign among Cambodian students at seven
universities in Phnom Penh from 4" March 2013 and finished on 23" December 2013.

The Ministry of Health of the Kingdom of Cambodia wishes to thank you very much for your
great achievements during your mission in Cambodia. We also wish you good health,
prosperity and great success for your career.
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